
Mr. Andy Siersma, Manager 
The Calmat Companies 
1801 E University Drive 
Phoenix, AZ 85034 

Dear Mr. Siersma: 

5ALT001 

The Environmental Protection Agency received your letter dated December 19, 1994 
regarding the ultimate disposition of the 1000 gallon capacity waste oil tank which was removed 
from the Calmat site, located at 1900 Longmore Avenue, Mesa, AZ on land of the Salt River 
Pima- Maricopa Indian Community. 

The reuse of this tank as an Above Ground Storage Tank for motor oil does not violate 
the EPA regulations in 40 CFR §280.72 or the recommended practices detailed in API's 
document # 1604. 

The information submitted above has assisted EPA in assessing the status of this site. It 
does not appear to currently pose a threat to human health and the environment. EPA does not 
require further action at this time. 

cc: Joe Kenny, Arizona Circuit Rider 
Merna Lewis, SRPMIC 
Theresa Botriff, IHS 
Veronica L. Murdock, BIA 

Sincerely, 

Patricia D. Eklund, Chief 
Office of Underground Storage Tanks 

Attachment: List of Contacts 



Joe Kenny, Arizona Circuit Rider 
23713 Vista Ramona 
Ramona, CA 92065 

Merna Lewis, Vice Chairperson 
Salt River Pima- Maricopa Indian Community 
Route 1, P. 0. Box 216 
Scottsdale, AZ 85256 

Theresa Botriff, District Sanitarian 
Indian Health Service 
4212 North 16th Street, Building 5 
Phoenix, AZ 85016 

Veronica L. Murdock, Superintendent 
Bureau of Indian Affairs, Salt River Ag. 
10000 E McDowell Road 
Scottsdale, AZ 85256 

(619)789-0546 

(602)941-7277 

(602)263-1579 

(602)640-2168 


